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32ND ACTUARIAL RESEARCH CONFERENCE 

Each year, the Actuarial Research Conference (ARC) provides a central 
meeting for academics and researchers interested in all aspects of 
actuarial science. The 32nd Actuarial Research Conference will be 
Wednesday, August 6 through Friday, August 8, 1997 at the University of 
Calgary in Calgary, Alberta, Canada. 

Presentations on all topics of interest to actuaries are welcome. 

For more information, contact Dr. David P.M. Scollnik at the University of 
Calgary, Department of Mathematics and Statistics, 2500 University Drive 
NW, Calgary, Alberta, Canada T2N 1N4; phone: 403-220-7677; fax: 403- 
282-5150. 

Additional information about the conference can be found in the World 
Wide Web Site:http://balducci.math.ucalgary.ca/32ndARC.html. 
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